
BDR 40-675
SB 260

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 17, 2023
Agency Submitting: Department of Health and Human Services, Public and Behavioral Health

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2022-23

Fiscal Year
2023-24

Fiscal Year
2024-25

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

Senate Bill 260, Bill Draft Request 40-675, exempts senior living community referral agencies from being licensed if 
satisfying certain requirements. The Division of Public and Behavioral Health currently licenses three referral agencies 
that may meet the definition of a senior living community referral agency in SB260.  If the current referral agencies 
meet the definition of a senior living community referral agency and meet the unlicensed criteria, then those agencies 
may choose not to be licensed.  This would result in a revenue loss of $4,062 per year.   Health Care Quality and 
Compliance (HCQC) can absorb the possible loss of revenue, which can be offset with savings in labor distribution.
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The agency's response appears reasonable.
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